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From: Marcia A Bradford <mabrad2@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 1:47 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Syrian refugees

Dear Nikki Haley, 

Please adhere to the will of the  residents of South Carolina. We do not want these unvetted Syrian immigrants to take 

up residence in this state. It only takes  one terrorist to do irreparable harm to the citizens of this state and  this country. 

They have already voiced their desire to do harm to the US. Thank you The Bradford Family 


